
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS 

Due to a clerical errors, the BLM will be altering the Prospectus for the Lost Antelope Timber 
Sale, ORM06-TS-2021.0016, scheduled for auction on September 30, 2021, with the following 
corrections to Exhibit A:

On Page 1 of 10, the Tree Marking, Cutting Method, and Logging System table has been 
revised and replaced.

On Page 2 of 10, Unit 21-1 has been removed from RTM-SH-GB; HTM-SH-GB has 
been added, and Unit 21-1 was added to this section; Unit 35-3 has been changed to 
HTM-SH-S, the unit also contains two Group Selections that are embedded within the 
unit.

On Page 6 of 10, Unit 27-4 call out box has been corrected to HTM-GS-S.

On Page 7 of 10, Unit 35-3 call out box has been corrected to HTM-SH-S. 

On Page 9 of 10, Unit 21-1 call out box has been corrected to HTM-SH-GB

The updated Lost AntelopeTimber Sale Prospectus is available online at https://www.blm.gov/
or/resources/forests/. 

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Loos, Medford District Forester, at 
541-618-2305 or by email at mloos@blm.gov.
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